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Blind and Low Vision Education Network NZ (BLENNZ) are seeking applications for a Developmental Orientation and Mobility Specialist to be based in Wellington.
 
The Blind and Low Vision Education Network New Zealand (BLENNZ) is a special character national school that provides educational services to learners who are blind, deafblind or low vision.  One of the services it provides is Developmental Orientation and Mobility (DOM).

Qualified DOMs are invited to apply for the position by submitting their CV and letter of application.

For more information, please contact Kay Daly, Co-ordinator Developmental Orientation and Mobility Services, BLENNZ Homai Campus, Private Bag 801, Manurewa, Auckland 2243. 
Phone 021 614 280 or 09 266 7109 ext. 2015.

Please send or email a letter of application and CV to Trish Ward, Blind and Low Vision Education Network NZ, Private Bag 801,Manurewa, Auckland 2243 or email  trish.ward@blennz.school.nz phone 09 266 7109.

Applications close 24 August 2018.
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